
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: SERVICE OF A1301001 - PG&E License Agreement with IP Networks, Inc. 

and Level 3 Communications, LLC. - CLOPTON NOTICE OF REASSIGNMENT 

Dear Judge Bushey, 

I understand that you have been re-assigned the above-referenced proceeding. For your 
reference, I am attaching the emails (1) serving PG&E's original application; (2) serving 
PG&E's motion to file under seal; and (3) responding to Judge Prestidge's questions. 

As you may know, this is an unopposed application. As I previously indicated to Judge 
Prestidge, PG&E would be happy to waive the comment period if the PD grants the relief 
requested. 

Please let me know if you need anything further from PG&E. Thank you in advance. 

Respectfully, 

Redacted 

Lead Counsel, Customer Programs 

PG&E Law Department 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0770906 

Redacted 

4/16/2013 3:38:44 PM 
RegRelCPUCCases 
(!<G=X>C\Ri F/HI T=r*ni-rinratp/rn=R prinipr)tg/rn=R poRHCPUCCases); 

Redacted 
Redacted 

Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS); Bushey, Maribeth A. 
(maribeth.bushey@cpuc.ca.gov); Prestidge, Myra J. (myra.prestidge@cpuc.ca.gov) 

mailto:maribeth.bushey@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:myra.prestidge@cpuc.ca.gov


415-973-7467 (o) 

415-271-9307 (m) 

From: Nunez, Maria-Lydia [mailto:maria-lydia.nunez@cpue.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2013 11:52 AM 
To: |Redacted RegRelCPUCCases; Bushey, Maribeth A.; Prestidge, Myra J. 
Cc: Milon, Oyin; Bryant, Shonta; Rothchild, Ann Christina 
Subject: SERVICE OF A1301001 - PG&E License Agreement with IP Networks, Inc. and Level 3 
Communications, LLC. - CLOPTON NOTICE OF REASSIGNMENT 

This e-mail provides service of CALJ Clopton's Notice of Reassignment Re Application of 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company for Commission Approval under Public Utilities 
Code Section 851 of a Restated License Agreement with IP Networks, Inc. and Level 
3 Communications, LLC. The full text of the notice is made available through the link 
provided below on April 16, 2013. A hard copy has been served by mail to all persons on the 
service list. 

http://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/SearchRes.aspx?docformat=ALL&docid=63727707 

In the event of problems with this e-mail or the internet link, please contact Maria-Lydia Nunez 
at mln@cpuc.ca.gov. telephone #(415) 703-1399. 
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